
                               

 

 
 

 

During w/c 10 September 2018 you will be asked to focus your Safety 

Inspections on the Road Safety Campaign on Driving at a Safe Distance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Findings 

Road Safety Campaign Area Safety Reps Checklist 

10 September 2018 
 

Driving too close to the vehicle in front of you is dangerous making it 

very unlikely you would be able to avoid a collision if the driver in front 

were to brake quickly. 

 

Tailgating is often used by vehicles travelling at faster speeds, to 

encourage drivers to pull out of their way, and puts both parties at risk. 

 

By carrying out the following activities during w/c 10 September 2018, you 

can help to raise the profile of Road Safety and keep our drivers safe. 

 

ASR’s are to be fully involved and consulted on joint RSW activities. 

 

Agree with your Operational Managers, which units you will jointly support 

during this Road Safety Campaign, and: 

 Assist the Front Line Manager in delivering the WTLL 

 Carry out a Safety Inspection 
 

Drivers: 

 Check that drivers have received the WTLL briefing on Driving at a 
Safe Distance? 

 How do they feel when a driver tailgates their vehicle? 

 Have they seen the poster about the 2 second rule? 

 Are they aware of what action they should take when the vehicle behind 
is too close? 

 

Use the Road Safety Campaign materials to talk to drivers about Driving at 

a Safe Distance 

 

Ask Front Line Managers: 

 What activities have they completed for the Driving at a Safe Distance 
campaign? 

 Have they made all drivers aware of the actions they need to take? 

 Have they delivered the WTLL and displayed the poster? 
 

Observe Vehicles and Drivers: 

 Talk to drivers, check they are aware of the things they can do both 

when being tailgated and when moving in slow traffic. Provide feedback 

to the Managers on the outcomes of the conversations. 



                               
Monday Unit Visited:  

 

 

Tuesday Unit Visited:  

 

 

Wednesday Unit Visited:  

 

 

Thursday Unit Visited:  

 

Friday Unit Visited:  

 

 

 


